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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:   Public Service Commission   

From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Artie Powell, Interim Director 
   Bill Duncan, Telecommunications Manager 
   Chris Luras, Technical Consultant   
   
Date: February 12, 2008 
 
Re:  Docket No. 07-2419-01  
  In the Matter of the Petition of Direct Communications Cedar Valley, for a 

Rebalance of Rates and Support from the State Universal Service Support Fund   
 

 

On February 4, 2008, the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) filed a memo with the 

Commission stating that Direct Communications (“Direct”) was not in compliance with the 

original Order issued in Docket No. 04-2419-01, which granted it a CPCN to operate as an ILEC 

in Eagle Mountain.  The Division and Direct agreed that the formal filing date of their rate case 

would not begin until Direct was in full compliance.   

 

On February 12, 2008, Direct filed the missing information; it is now in compliance with the 

requirements of the original Order. The Division recommends that, as of February 12, 2008, the 

Commission begin the 240 day time period of the rate case.  The Division further recommends 

that the Commission arrange a scheduling conference at its earliest convenience.   

 
 
 


	From:  Division of Public Utilities

